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October 26, 1977

Dear Mr. Reeb:

Thank you for sending me a copy of your recent letter
to the Commissione; of the New York State Department of
Transportation in which the McKownville Improvement Association
raised a number of questions regarding the proposed widening
of Western Avenue just outside of Albany.

I appreciate your keeping me posted on your concerns
regarding this matter. If you do need any assistance in obtain-

ing specific information, please let me know.

incerely yours,

Mr. Donald J. Reeb, President
McKownville Improvement Association -
McKownville, New York 12203
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